
 

 
 
 
 

2009 – Notice to Shipping No 11 

MAISONNEUVE REGION  

MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  

 

Celebration of the Seaway’s 50th Anniversary 

In celebration of the Seaway’s 50th Anniversary, the Saint Lawrence Seaway 
Development Corporation (SLSDC) will be hosting an opening ceremony on 
Friday, July 10, 2009.   Therefore, navigation will be suspended at the U.S. 
Eisenhower and Snell Locks from 1300 to 1700 hours.  

In addition, preparation for this event will take place between 1300 to 1500 
hours on Thursday, July 9, 2009 at Eisenhower Lock.  Although navigation 
will not be suspended during this period, delays may be experienced.  

Further information may be obtained by calling 315-764-3292 (Lock 
Operations Supervisor) and from Vessel Traffic Services on VHF Channel 12 
(Seaway Eisenhower).   

 

 

 

 

 

Maisonneuve Region 
June 26, 2009 

The St. Lawrence Seaway Management Corporation 
Corporation de Gestion de la Voie Maritime du Saint-Laurent 

Région Maisonneuve 
151, rue de l’Écluse 
St-Lambert, Québec 

J4R 2V6 

 Niagara Region 
508 Glendale Avenue 

P.O. Box 370 
St-Catharines, Ontario 

Tél : (450) 672-4115  Fax : (450) 672-8493 L2R 6V8 
Tél : (905) 641-1932   Fax : (905) 641-5721 

 


